
JEROME KRUMPELMAN 
1060 W 47TH CT 
MIAMI BEACH , FL 33140-2805 

2017-01-18 

DOCKET NUMBER 16-0251 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
2540 SHUMARD OAK BLVD 
TALLAHASSEE , FL 32399-0850 

Dear Members of FL Public Service commission and Staff 

DO NOT APPROVE FLP RATE INCREASE OF 3+ PERCENT 
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It is your job to PROTECT the consumer, not be a rubber stamp for 
the power company. 

+ A few years ago, you approved a rate increase for the proposed 
improvements/construction of nuclear plants at Pt St. Lucie and 
Turkey Point. 

+ In 2016 you approved a rate increase of 5+ percent for general 
and specific purposes 

Now the plaintiff is back at the bar beg~ing for more. Their 
attitude is "stick it to the rate payers'. NO NO NO. 

If more is needed, then it is time that the shareholders bear 
some of the pain. 
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